
JACKSON TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
Monthly Meeting Minutes 

November 17, 2014 

The regular monthly meeting of the Jackson Town ship Planning Commission was 
called to order by Chairman Paul Wyrwas at 6:30 PM. Present were Paul Wyrwas, 
Don Knopsynder, Al Gailey and Laird Rager. ~<,e iox,c, 

Public Comment: None 

Minutes: Motion by Al, seconded by Don to approve the minutes of the November 
17th 2014 meeting. All in favor. 

Correspondence: None 

New Business: Reviewed the proposed amendments to the zoning ordinance 
concerning power plants, to modify the zoning map and to expand the light industrial 
districts. A public meeting for these changes is being advertised for next month's 
meeting to recommend approval to the board of supervisors. 

Old Business: Reviewed the proposed Site Plan of Randy Hagerich for a 20 unit 
storage building in Vince. After receiving a storm water plan that was not present last 
month, a motion to approve the site plan was made by Al and seconded by Laird. All 
in favor. 

Adjournment: A motion to adjourn at 7:20 was made by Don, seconded by Al. All in 
favor. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bruce Baker Secretary 


